of LWML

The LWML Texas District is fortunate to count many
amazing women as members, and this month we are
proud to recognize Peggy Elder. Peggy has been an ac-
tive member of the St. Paul, Harlingen, Ladies Aid for
15 years. She is currently serving as LWML group presi-
dent, LWML zone treasurer, and church secretary.

Peggy loves serving her Lord through mission work

and loves being a member the LWML because of the
mission opportunities. Dawn Tighe, Rio Grande Valley
Zone president, appreciates Peggy and all the work she
does for her group and the zone. She writes: “Peggy has
a mission heart and is truly a sister to emulate. I can
always depend on her to give me guidance and patience,
and to use her creative abilities to help make my posi-
tion easier. I not only appreciate Peggy, but am honored
to have her as a sister in Christ.”

Thank you Peggy for your service to our Lord and the
LWML. You are the Heart of the LWML.



